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To China: 
Delayed 
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WashIngtoci Postff Wnter' 

The departure for Peking of 
an advance White House party 
has been delayed at the last 
minute amid uncertainties 
over the date and duratiodof 
President Ford's planned trip, 
originally set informally for 
late this month. 

White House spokesman 
Ron Nessen said yesterday 
that the delay resulted from 
"some kind of mix-up„" but 
.pressed confidence that the 
President would make. his 
teip. 

Asked if the trip was in 
jeopardy, Nessen replied: 
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arms 
itatioiS, agreements en Et•opeart security and, most 

recently, the long-term Soviet-
American; grain agreement 
signed Oct. 20 in Moscow 
which coincided, With the 

, outset of Kissirkger's visit to 
Peking.  

A leading American expert 
on China, Dwight H. Perkins, 
told a breakfast meeting of 
reporters in Washington 
yesterday ,  that the weekend 
White House Cabinet shake-up 
could also have an impact on 
relations with Peking. 

Perkins, associate director 
for China at Harvard's East 
Asian Research Center, said 
the ouster of Defense 
Secretary 	James 	R., ' 
Schlesinger "will be seen 
unfavorably" in Peking 
because of his reputation 
there for tempering support 
for detente with a strong 
American counter to Soviet 
military power. 

President Ford said at his 
presscooference Monday that 
theCtina trip was still on, "as 

.faratrwearecgmerned." 
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CHINA, From %! 
"A lot of'scheduling and 

technical, Issues are being 
worked on Nessen said of 
the ',plans for the advance 
party, which is to; arrange 
communications and press 
facilities. 

(M several occasions, 
NPsson said the-President • 
hoped to make the China trip. 
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